
From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
To: "James E. Diel"
Cc: jcurtis1@CH2M.com
Subject: RE: Oakland, CA - 744 High Street - RO1135
Date: Wednesday, January 16, 2013 2:56:36 PM

Hi Jim:  Thank you and I will extend the deadline to Friday, March 1, 2013.
 
Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

From: James E. Diel [mailto:JEDIEL@up.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 4:32 PM
To: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
Cc: jcurtis1@CH2M.com
Subject: Oakland, CA - 744 High Street - RO1135
 

Karel: Happy New Year!

Following up on the voice message I left for you this afternoon. Union Pacific is in receipt of
you directive letter, attached, and intends to respond with the information requested but
respectfully requests a 60 day extension to your submittal deadline of January 25, 2013. 

Thank you for your consideration.

James E. Diel
Manager of Environmental Site Remediation
Union Pacific Railroad Company
9451 Atkinson Street, Suite 100
Roseville, CA 95747
phone 916.789.5184 
fax 402.501.2396

----- Forwarded by James E. Diel/UPC on 01/14/2013 04:25 PM -----

From: "dehloptoxic, Env. Health" <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org>
To: "JEDIEL@UP.COM" <JEDIEL@UP.COM>, "JBACON@ECONOMYLUMBERCO.COM"
<JBACON@ECONOMYLUMBERCO.COM>
Cc: "Drogos, Donna, Env. Health" <donna.drogos@acgov.org>, "Detterman, Karel, Env. Health"
<Karel.Detterman@acgov.org>, "lgriffin@oaklandnet.com" <lgriffin@oaklandnet.com>
Date: 12/05/2012 01:51 PM
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Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO1135

Dear Interested Parties, 

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for
your case, RO0001135.

Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from
being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,

ACEH
(See attached file: DIR_L_2012-12-04.pdf)
**

This email and any attachments may contain information that is confidential and/or privileged
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any use, review, disclosure, copying, distribution or
reliance by others, and any forwarding of this email or its contents, without the express
permission of the sender is strictly prohibited by law. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender immediately, delete the e-mail and destroy all copies.
**


